
(Forerunners in Technical Education)

 

                 Wellesley Road, Shivajinagar,

 NOTICE for I

(

 

Dear FY Students, 

Welcome to College of Engineering Pune!

This is to inform all the first year students that as per the mandate by AICTE, there will be a 

three-week Induction Programme for all new entrants. The programme will be inaugurated on 

Saturday, 3rd August 2019 at 11.30 a

Complex, North Campus (Near Boat Club)

All students who have taken admission 

the mandatory induction programme. Please be seated i

a.m. Please note that as part of the induction programme, we have organized visits to National 

Defense Academy, Pune. The first batch of 200 students will have their visit on Sunday, 4

August 2019. Details of the visit will be given after the inaugural function. 

students are requested to come in formal attire

shoes are compulsory. 

We are looking forward to meeting y

Thank you. 

With best wishes, 

 

Induction Programme Committee
  College of Engineering Pune       
 
 

College of Engineering Pune 

(Forerunners in Technical Education) 

Wellesley Road, Shivajinagar, Pune - 411005 

              

NOTICE for Induction Programme 

(F.Y. UG Students)  

of Engineering Pune! 

This is to inform all the first year students that as per the mandate by AICTE, there will be a 

week Induction Programme for all new entrants. The programme will be inaugurated on 

August 2019 at 11.30 a.m. in Mini Auditorium, Ground Floor, Academic 

(Near Boat Club). 

All students who have taken admission in First Year UG Programmes are requested to attend 

the mandatory induction programme. Please be seated in the Mini Auditorium sharp at 11.0

Please note that as part of the induction programme, we have organized visits to National 

Academy, Pune. The first batch of 200 students will have their visit on Sunday, 4

August 2019. Details of the visit will be given after the inaugural function. For the visit to NDA,

students are requested to come in formal attire-preferably white shirt and black trousers and 

We are looking forward to meeting you all. 

Committee                                                                       Director
                                                           College of Engineering Pune 

nduction Programme  

 
1st August 2019 

This is to inform all the first year students that as per the mandate by AICTE, there will be a 

week Induction Programme for all new entrants. The programme will be inaugurated on 

uditorium, Ground Floor, Academic 

are requested to attend 

n the Mini Auditorium sharp at 11.00 

Please note that as part of the induction programme, we have organized visits to National 

Academy, Pune. The first batch of 200 students will have their visit on Sunday, 4th 

For the visit to NDA, all 

preferably white shirt and black trousers and 

Director 
College of Engineering Pune  


